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Andy Griggs, Jamie O’Neal and The Tams performance at the Bandshell canceled 
 

Due to unforeseen tour routing circumstances, the Andy Griggs, Jamie O’Neal and The Tams show that was scheduled 

for Friday, July 9, at the Daytona Beach Bandshell has been canceled. The show is being rescheduled and will perform at 

the Peabody Auditorium at a future date that will be announced. Refunds are available at the ticket holder’s point of 

purchase. For questions, contact the Peabody Box Office at (386) 671-3460 or peabodyboxoffice@codb.us.  
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